

Graham & Caroline Dale Fox and Hounds Public House Crookham Road FLEET GU51 5DU

04 September 2018

Dear Graham & Caroline

Thank you so much for raising £4,449.16 for Phyllis Tuckwell at The Fox & Hounds Band Night. It was great to hear that a fantastic time was had by all on the day, which included a BBQ, raffle and live music. You must be absolutely thrilled with this incredible amount raised and we would be grateful if you would pass our thanks to all involved in making this donation possible – thank you!

We also wanted to thank you for kindly supplying breakfasts to set the riders off for the day at the Motorcycle Fun Run and donating the proceeds, which totalled £350!

Your donations could help pay for over four week's care from one of our Care at Home nurses, who will provide patients with relief from pain and difficult symptoms where patients wish to be - in their own home.

Your support really will make a big difference to the care that we can provide for patients living with a terminal illness and their families. We would like to share with you part of a letter we received recently from a relative of one of our patients:

"While Mum's passing will leave a hole in my heart that will never mend, I take huge comfort from knowing that she spent her last weeks in the place she wanted to be, surrounded by incredible, loving, caring people. You are all amazing and I will be forever grateful to you."

We hope that this shows you just how incredibly important your support is to us, as without you we simply couldn't continue to do what we do – thank you!

Yours sincerely,

Leanne-Magee

Community Fundraiser

01252 729446

leanne.magee@pth.org.uk

Thank your support

Phyllis Tuckwell Memorial Hospice Ltd. Registered Charity No. 264501